
February 21, 2025 Suffolk DCMC Report 

 

My Anniversary  

Attended last assembly January 18 

Unity Breakfast 

SENY Convention Program Committee – Suffolk panel on Grief Saturday morning 

75th General Service Conference will take place April 27 – May 3, 2025 - General Service Hospitality committee 

 

NERAASA 

 

The purpose of the Northeast Regional Alcoholics Anonymous Service Assembly (NERAASA) is for GSRs, DCMs, Area 

Committee Members and Intergroup and Central Office Representatives of the Northeast Region to discuss General 

Service Conference related issues and concerns affecting AA as a whole, as well as pertinent aspects of recovery, unity 

and service common to the Areas of the Northeast Region. 

 

NERAASA is a unique and vital event—a space where voices from every corner of our region come together to share 

experience, exchange ideas, and deepen our understanding of how we can best carry the message of recovery. It is 

through these rich discussions and heartfelt connections that we continue to strengthen not only our service 

structures but also the bonds that unite us in our common purpose. 

 

Ken T.​
Northeast Regional Trustee 

 

Virtual only.  Going on NOW.  You can go to neraasa.org to register.  There is a $35 cost. 

 

Delegate’s Day of Sharing (Hybrid)​
Saturday, March 8, 2025​
Westchester Community College, 73 Grasslands Road, Valhalla, NY 15095 

Presenters will share background information on the agenda items selected for the Delegate’s Questionnaire. There will 

be a Q&A session after each presentation.   That is to allow you to help educate your home groups on how they will 

respond to the Delegates questionnaire.   

What is the Delegate’s Questionnaire? The Delegate’s Questionnaire is a tool created by Area 49 to gather group 

feedback on selected General Service Conference agenda items. To encourage meaningful participation, the SENY 

Delegate selects specific agenda items that will engage and interest the Area, putting them together in the Delegate’s 

Questionnaire for group response. The questionnaire will be ready by the end of February just waiting for the final 

agenda items and background. The deadline for the questionnaire will be April 12th. 

The final agenda items not yet released, but soon.   

 

Mark mentioned the SENY Budget did not pass at the assembly in January. 

It also did not pass at the subsequent vote at the Committee meeting. 

So there is some oversight being worked on to get a workable budget going in SENY 

 

Download Service manual 

 

Register your service positions! 

 


